St Martin-in-the-Fields High School for Girls

11-19 Church of England Academy Founded 1699
Service Compassion Justice Perseverance

1st November 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian

As you will be aware the school held an information evening on 25th September 2017 where important
information was shared regarding Year 11 and what parents, the school and students can do in
partnership in order for your daughter to be successful in her upcoming GCSE examinations this summer.

An important date for your diary is 18th January 2018 when the Year 11 Progress Evening will take place;
I look forward to seeing you all at this event.

You daughter has already been informed of her first set of PPE, Pre Public Exams, that will be starting on
the 20th November 2017 and will continue over two weeks. This is an excellent opportunity for your
daughter to consolidate her learning and see what areas, in her academic study, may need to be
improved upon further. As a guide | would suggest that your daughter at this stage is working for at least
two hours each evening either completing homework or revising the work that she has completed that day.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if there is anything that you would like to discuss with regards to your
daughter's education.

Yours sincerely

Ms Ryan
Progress Leader Year 11

Headteacher Mrs Beverley Stanislaus B.Ed. NPQH
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